
No on SB-978 
 
To the Oregon State Legislature, 
 
I am a Lifetime Oregonian, full time employed, college graduate, and proud to be an American. I am also 
appalled in the directions this state has moved towards especially after the Kitzhaber debacle. After 
decades of California implants we have suddenly been swung in a radical left liberalism where illegal 
aliens are not recognized as such, people can defecate on a door fronts, second amendment rights are 
whittled away under pretense of public safety and “common sense gun safety measure” that can never 
be satisfied until a total ban is achieved. 
 
I fully support the second amendment. My right to defend myself and others, and if necessary, stand 
against the government itself.  
 
I will not support nor obey the unconstitutional rule of law. Oregon, as the nation, does not have a gun 
control problem, that is an agenda. Our laws ought not to be written to restrict the rights of law abiding 
citizens because of what a few criminals and crazy people do.  
 
I will keep a gun within reach, it will not be locked away. If government thinks the threat of a criminal 
stealing a gun is a problem, then make that crime a mandatory lifetime sentence. Should a criminal 
enter my house, I should absolutely not viewed as a criminal for their criminal intent, that’s common 
sense. 
 
The Democratic Party is broken right now, I am very concerned for Oregon. Where backdoor dealings 
are common, “Emergency Measures” is used to prevent a public vote and public oversight. Disgusting… 
 
No on SB-978. 
 
Don Duncan 
Beaverton, Oregon 97008 
 


